
Jill Bowker 
 

We reside in a neighborhood situated near the A Avenue landfill, precisely on 35th Ct. Estimating
the distance to be approximately 1,000 feet from the landfill, I harbor concerns regarding the
potential contamination of adjacent regions. Given our lower elevation relative to A Avenue, there
is a valid apprehension regarding the likelihood of water and soil contamination in our vicinity.
How will you address this concern for our neighborhoods? Thank you.


